
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Tuesday, September 24, 2024

CHAIR’S REPORT



Car Free Day

Commissioner Jensen participated in the Car Free Day event alongside VSB Chair Jung.



Gibby’s Field Opening

Commissioner Jensen visited Gibby’s Field, and Commissioner Christensen delivered remarks at its official 
opening. 



Unveiling of The Point

Commissioner Jensen and Biliana Velkova, the Public Art Planner for the City of Richmond, attended the unveiling 
of The Point on behalf of the Park Board and the Arts and Culture Advisory Committee.



The Canine Library

Commissioner Christensen and Aarya Dhiman, daughter of Commissioner Haer, attended the 2024 Canine Library 
event at John Hendry Park.



Liaison Work – Commissioner Jensen

Commissioner Jensen attended the Childcare Council of Vancouver Meeting on September 17.



West Southlands Residents Association Annual General Meeting

Commissioners Digby and Haer attended the West Southland Residents Association Annual General Meeting and 
answered a wide range of community questions about parks. They are pictured here with members of the WSRA 
executive team.



Great Outdoors Comedy Festival 2024 

Chair Bastyovanszky, with Commissioners Christensen and Jensen, attended the Great Outdoors Comedy 
Festival at Brockton Point. 
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